
Dear Members,

Mass-ALA has received an update from the Massachusetts Department of
Public Health regarding the new expiry dates of BinaxNOW COVID-19 Ag
cards. The cards currently have a twelve-month shelf life, but you may use the
PDF list, arranged by lot numbers, and download the spreadsheet, in order to
determine the new expiry dates on kits that may already be in your possession.

If you have any questions, please contact us at Mass-ALA@mass-ala.org
 
 
 
*The information provided in this COVID 19 update is solely for general informational purposes to assist
in understanding the evolving guidance regarding the current COVID 19 public health threat. It is not
intended to be a primary public health or medical resource but is provided as a clearinghouse for or
compilation of various guidance issued by official and related sources.

MASS-ALA | Website  ​  ​  ​

https://mass-ala.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/BinaxNOW-COVID-19-Ag-Card-Product-Expiry-Update.pdf
https://mass-ala.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Binax-Kits-and-Expiration-Dates.xlsx
mailto:Mass-ALA@mass-ala.org
https://www.mass-ala.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MassALAassociation/
https://twitter.com/MASS_ALA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/massachusetts-assisted-living-facilities-association-mass-alfa-/?viewAsMember=true

